
 

 

 

19th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of the RE curriculum and following the Bradford Syllabus for 

Religious Education, the children in Class 2 are beginning to compare two 

of the faiths represented in our community; Christianity and Islam. 

 

The children in Class 2 have been selected to participate in two trips free 

of charge. The first will take place on Tuesday 2nd November 2021 to the 

Church within walking distance of our school. The second will take place 

on Tuesday 30th November 2021 to a central Mosque in Bradford and the 

children will travel by coach. 

 

In both places of worship the children will study a range of religious 

artefacts and will learn about beliefs familiar to both religions. 

 

Both visits will be supported by our Religious Education teacher; Mrs 

Jackson. At the Mosque the children will have a tour guide who follows 

the Islam faith to further support their learning. At the church Rev. 

Gott will support the children in their study of Christianity. 

 

Lunch will take place in school as usual and the children should wear 

school uniform on both days. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, both the children and 

the adults at school look forward to the trips. 

 

Miss Douthwaite, 

RE Coordinator. 

 

 

  

 


